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Second National Collection for the World Meeting 

of Families 2018 

Pope Francis has personally chosen Dublin to be the 

host diocese for the World Meeting of Families from 

21-26 August 2018.  Planning for this great national 

and international celebration of faith is well underway.  

Hosting this important event requires an enormous 

amount of planning and funding.  In this regard a 

second national collection will be held on the weekend 

of 1
st
 and 2

nd
 April 2017.  Your support for this 

collection would be greatly appreciated. 

 

LOURDES 

Kilmore Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 2017 

27th May – 1st June  - 5 nights –  

Full Board Accommodation 
BOOKING FORMS available for the Pilgrim Section from Cavan Travel 15 

Main St., Cavan 049 4361222 
or 

Virginia Travel, Main St., Virginia Co Cavan 049 8548544 

 

Enquiries for Special Sick / Assisted Section to: 

Fr Kevin Fay  

 Upper Lavey, Ballyjamesduff, Co Cavan 

Tel : 049 4330018 or Mobile : 087 8579968 

 
 ADORATION 

St.  Clare’s Adoration Chapel    Daily 11am to 10pm 

 

 

St.  Aidan’s, Butlersbridge    Tuesdays 7pm– 9pm. 
 

ROSARY 
St.  Brigid’s, Killygarry  Thursdays 8.30pm 
 

*************************************  
 

SACRAMENT OF  PENANCE 
CATHEDRAL     Saturday   3pm – 4pm; 7-7.30pm 

**************************** 

Baptisms in our Parish 
Cathedral    1

st
, 3

rd
 & 5

th
 weekend of month 

Killygarry    2
nd

 weekend of month 
Butlersbridge 4

th
 weekend of month 

Baptism Times  Saturdays at 5pm & Sundays at 12.30pm 

Obligatory preparation.   
 

Recent  Baptisms  
We welcome into the Christian community 

Alfie Gaskell, Kai Hughes, Josh Coyle, 

 Alanna Tierney, Peter Maughan  
who were baptised recently. 

 

Next Sunday’s Readings 
1

st
 Reading  1 Samuel 16:1.6-7,10-13 
2nd Reading  Ephesians 5:8-14 

Psalm: 22       Gospel John 9:1-41 

 

Praying the Gospel 

Lectio Divina Group continues the study of the Sunday gospel on 

Tuesdays, after 10am Mass in Conference room of the Cathedral.   

 

 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS- THROUGH THE EYES OF CHILDREN 
THE CHILDREN FROM OUR NATIONAL SCHOOLS ARE LEADING  REFLECTIONS 

ON THE STATIONS DURING LENT.  YOU ARE ASKED TO SUPPORT THEIR 

EFFORTS. 
WEDNESDAY MARCH 22

ND
 – BUTLERSBRIDGE CHURCH - 8PM –    

                                                                                             BUTLERSBRIDGE NS 
FRIDAY MARCH 24

TH
– ST CLARE’S CHAPEL- 7.30PM–ST CLARE’S NS 

 

The Novena of Hope at The Graan, Enniskillen, this year is from 

Sat. (6.30pm) 18th March to Monday 27th March.  Sunday services 

are 9am, 10.30am, 12noon and 4pm.  Weekdays 12.30pm and 

7.30pm, except Wednesday 22nd which is at 11am and 7.30pm and 

Saturday 25th March, 11am and 6.30pm. In addition there are 

services for the sick on Wednesday 22nd and Saturday 25th at 

2.30pm.       [ The Graan: 028 66 322272]. 

 
 

The Permanent Diaconate 

A Programme for the Training of men for the Permanent Diaconate will 

commence in St Angela’s College, Sligo, in October 2017. 
The Diocese of Kilmore hopes to send candidates from the diocese for training. 

If there are any men between the ages of 35 and 55 who feel that they may have 

a calling to this very important and very worthwhile ministry they are asked to 
ring Mr Sean Coll at the Kilmore Diocesan Pastoral Centre, 049 4375004, 

before Friday 31st March 2017. 

An Information Evening will be arranged for those who are interested.  This 
information evening will be of help to those showing an interest in letting them 

know what is involved in the Training Programme and in the work of an 

Ordained Deacon. 
 

 

PASTORAL CENTRE EVENTS 
Kilmore Diocesan Pilgrimage to Fatima to mark Centenary of the 

Apparitions - 7 nights 14-21 Sept. Accommodation on full board basis 

€759 per person sharing. Spiritual Director Fr Tom Mannion. Please 

contact the Pastoral Centre 049 4375004 for booking forms and 

information. 

Safetalk Training on Wed. 5 April, 9.30am-1pm.  Please contact 

Emer Mulligan, Resource Officer for Suicide Prevention -086 1717563 

or email emer.mulligan@hse.ie 

 

Diocesan Gathering of Participants in Theology Courses - 

(Mater Dei Certificate, Maryvale Catechism Course, Short courses by 

Fr Eamonn Bredin) – If you have participated in such courses and are 

interested in putting your skills to use in a voluntary capacity please 

phone or email to express your interest.  

Contact  Rev Ultan Mc Goohan, Diocesan Director of Pastoral 

Services, 049 4375004 ext 110 or email 

pastoralservices@kilmorediocese.ie 

 

 

A big thank you to Fr Kevin and all the priests and everyone who took 

part in the Nine day Novena to the Holy Face of Jesus.   

 

Devotion to the Holy Face every Tuesday evening at 6.30pm in St. 

Clare’s Chapel 
 

JOHN MAIN  PRAYER  GROUP 

meet in Holy Rosary Convent every Wednesday at 7.30pm 
 

Eucharistic Healing Mass in the Pastoral Centre, Cullies, celebrated 
by Fr John Keane, Friday March 24

th
 at 7.30pm.  All welcome. 

Confirmation 2017 

Rehearsal for Sponsors and children who are 
receiving Confirmation on Saturday 25

th
 March 

will take place in the Cathedral on Thursday 23
rd

 
March at 8pm. 
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